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The College of Business Students visit (CMRC)

 

The College of Business at Al Ain University of Science and Technology, Al Ain Campus,
organized a visit to the Cambridge Medical & Rehabilitation, Al Ain Center for the students of
the Business Ethics course, arranged by Dr. Faisal Khamis.

This empirical visit aimed to discuss and share the practical applications of the high level of
ethical and moral behaviors with all patients in the CMRC, as well as, it comes in line with the
AAU's keenness to engage with the community and integrate students into society to promote
their skills to engage with the labor market, in addition to, gain experiences through applying
what the students learned at the university through experience.   
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